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The Active Shooter Seminar is Cancelled!

     We have cancelled the Active Shooter Seminar scheduled for this Saturday, 
January 18th . We have seen very little interest from the membership, and we do not 
want to waste Sgt. Ravish’s time.  We will reconsider this seminar later this year 
when the weather is more conducive.

     I have thanked Sgt. Ravish for his dedication and his willingness to present this 
seminar for FCSC.  Thank you,

            Larry Kleinschmidt


